
 
Department of Community Services 

300 JFK Boulevard 

Sea Isle City, NJ 08243 

609-263-8687 

 

 

DATE:  

RE: Sustainable New Jersey Program 

 

Dear Sea Isle City Business Owner, 

 

As part of Sea Isle City’s ongoing participation in the State’s “Sustainable New Jersey” Program, we 

are seeking the assistance of our local business owners to supply information about their “green” 

practices.  

In the Sustainable New Jersey Program, participating municipalities receive free training, tools and 

expert guidance, and gain recognition while creating a better future for our community – and your 

input will help ensure Sea Isle City’s standing in this important environmental program. 

Enclosed is a brief questionnaire that we hope you will complete and return to the City at your earliest 

convenience.  The information you supply will help Sea Isle City – and the State of New Jersey – 

implement solutions to key sustainable challenges, such as reducing waste, cutting greenhouse gas 

emissions, improving public health, and stimulating the local economy.  

Each business that submits a completed questionnaire will be given a Certificate of Appreciation, 

which is worthy of display in your establishment.  The information you submit will help the City of Sea 

Isle City retain its status in the Sustainable New Jersey Program – and no information will be shared 

with the public.   

If you have any questions about this questionnaire or Sea Isle City’s involvement in the Sustainable 

New Jersey Program, please phone Christie Ostrander, Assistant to the Director of Community 

Services, at 609-263-8687, ext. 105.  

 

Thank you in advance for your help! 

 

 

Christie Ostrander 

Assistant to the Director of Community Services / Sea Isle City’s Liaison to Sustainable New Jersey  


